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Dear Committee members:  

I am strongly opposed to changes in land clearing laws including those under the Provisions of the 

Forestry Legislation Amendment Bill. Between the changes already passed and this Bill, it seems 
that protection and conservation of native forests has been set aside in favour of private profit. 

The loss of habitat will contribute to further reductions in land available to serve as habitat for the 
many threatened species in NSW. Laws need to be strengthened to protect and to promote further 

preservation of native vegetation. 


